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CAUTION:External email.

I support a PERMANENT COLA for Plan 1 PERS members. In this day of high inflation, an
on-going COLA would help Plan 1 retirees cope with the escalating living costs. We worked
hard for a long number of years, so it is only right that the permanent COLA be restored. 

Thank you for seriously considering this positive step for Plan 1 retirees.

Thank You! Betty Rae Adams, 1316 Washington Street, Wenatchee, 98801. 
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